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Reminders and Announcements 
 

Fri, 11/1 @ 9:30am:  All Saints Day Mass.  All 
are welcome!

Mon, 11/4, 4:30-6:30pm:  Open House - all 
grades.  Click here for more info 

Mon, 11/11:  NO SCHOOL - Veteran’s Day

Tues, 11/12, 9:30am:  Veteran’s Day 
Assembly, all-school.

Sat, 11/16: Bingo Bash.  Click here to buy 
tickets

11/12-11/22:  Warm Clothing & Food Drive  
The need is GREAT this year!

11/25-11-27: PARENT-TEACHER 
CONFERENCES

11/28:  THANKSGIVING

Send in your Box Tops!  Collecting Box Tops 
for Education is an easy way to fundraise all 
year long.  Drop them off in the P3 classroom 
and earn a Free Dress Ticket!  

Don’t forget to purchase SCRIP gift cards for 
all of your shopping needs.  This is a win-win 
for families and school!

Need to reach us?  

3-Year Old Preschool Staff:
Mrs. Mary Halvorson
mhalvorson@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134 x109

Mrs. Dana Short
dshort@stlukeshoreline.org

School Staff:
Mrs. Margaret Max - Office
mmax@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134

Mr. Rick Boyle - Principal
boyler@stlukeshoreline.org

November brings Gratitude and Giving… 

We sure had fun with our Halloween festivities on Thursday, 
and the children were as cute as can be in their costumes!  
Between all the festive fall books we read, and the spooky 

crafts we created, I think the P-3’s managed to wrestle 
everything they could out of October!  This is a very 

enthusiastic group of students!    

November will bring us “back to center” with a focus around 
gratitude and giving.  Our class has already started talking 

about some of the things for which we are grateful, and to that 
point, the children got a jump start with our “Gratitude Turkey” 

project.  The turkeys will be on display on our big bulletin 
board, so feel free to pop in and take a peek during drop-off on 

Monday morning.  

Our IB Attribute of the Month is Inquirer:  “We are curious and 
we ask questions.”  Check out the IB Board just inside the 

classroom door.  Your children are over-flowing with curiosity!  
We will make it a point to add to the board throughout the 

month of November, so check back often!  

St. Luke will host it’s annual “Warm Clothing & Food Drive from 
Nov 12th-22nd.  With the weather turning cold, there is a need 
for gently used coats, hats, gloves, and boots in all size ranges, 
including young adult and adult sizes.  Starting Nov 12th, look 
for the big blue “Food Drive Bucket” in the classroom.  We will 

be collecting non-perishable food donations for people who live 
in Shoreline and surrounding communities.  The need is 

GREAT this year and your kind donation is always appreciated!         

IB Attribute for 
November is: 

Inquirer.  “We are 
curious and we ask 

questions.”

https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?oeidk=a07egmx0cs33ba3c9dd&oseq=&c=&ch=
https://bingobash2019.bpt.me
https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?oeidk=a07egmx0cs33ba3c9dd&oseq=&c=&ch=
https://bingobash2019.bpt.me


St. Luke Preschool News!
                                                        

 


